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February 5,1996

Docket Nos. 50 352
License Nos. NPF-39 -1

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555 I

SUBJECT: Limerick Generating Station, Unit 1
Withdrawal of Request for Enforcement Discretion for Deferring Completion
of Certain Technical Specifications Surveillance Requirements

J

Gentlemen:

By letter dated February 3,1996, PECO Energy Company submitted a request for Enforcement |
Discretion (ED) to extend certain Technical Specifications (TS) Surveillance Requirements (SRs)
for Umerick Generating Station (LGS), Unit 1. Specifically, PECO Energy requested that the TS !
SRs associated with containment leakage testing for several containment penetrations / valves be !
extended. Extending these SR intervals as requested would allow LGS, Unit 1, to continue
operation for a short duration in support of the Pennsylvania-Jersey-Maryland Interconnection's I
(PJM's) declaration of a ' Cold Weather Alert" (made on Friday, February 2,1996) due to severe
winter weather conditions (i.e., extreme cold) predicted for the Pennsylvania and New Jersey 4

area which was forecasted to last for several days. At the time this " Cold Weather Alert" was
declared, LGS, Unit 1, had comrnenced its Sixth Refueling Outage (IR06). This requested ED
would allow LGS, Unit 1, to remain operational to maintain PJM transmission system reliability
and voltage stability on Monday, February 5,1996, and Tuesday, February 6,1996, due to a
projected new all-time winter peak demand for PJM on Monday and Tuesday.
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Subsequently, on February 5,1996, PECO Energy was Informed by PJM that LGS, Unit 1, is no
longer needed to provide electrical power based on PJM's updated load projections for its
service territory. Therefore, PECO Energy is withdrawing its request for ED submitted by letter
dated February 3,1996, to extend certain TS SRs for containment leakage testing.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

Very truly yours,

A.o. Ap.) .
G. A. Hunger, Jr.
Director - Licensing

cc: T. T. Martin, Administrator, Region I, USNRC
fN. S. Perry, USNRC Senior Resident inspector, LGS
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